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Council Memorandum 

 

Date: July 16th, 2019  

To: Council   

From: Tracy Richardson, Councillor Ward 8 

Re: Marilyn Crescent  

 

Recommendation 

That the memorandum from Councillor Richardson, regarding Marilyn Crescent, be 

received; and 

That staff review Marilyn Crescent and prepare a report providing options for 

improvement by the end of Q3 2019. 

Rationale  

The Highview Acres Water System was replaced over nine years ago. During 

construction, it was communicated to residents on Marilyn Crescent that their road 

would be resurfaced. Residents feel that their road was weakened during the water 

system instillation and that it has been steadily deteriorating. Residents feel that the 

pothole patching cannot deliver the required remediation; as such, they are requesting 

that Marilyn Crescent be resurfaced.    


